
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the expansion of services at the Pace Center for Girls in FY 2022.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Pace Center for Girls, located at One West 

Adams Street, Suite 301, Jacksonville, FL 32202. 

 

The funding for this project would be used to increase the availability of mental health services to 

a very vulnerable and underserved population of girls.  Pace Center for Girls will design and 

develop an integrated Pace Reach Teletherapy platform system to expand its established Reach 

Therapeutic Counseling services to adolescent girls in hard-to-reach geographical areas. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Debbie Wasserman Schultz 

Member of Congress  

 


